SOCIETY OF AMERICAN ARCHIVISTS

UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS CHAPTER

MINUTES

CHAPTER MEETING

APRIL 29, 2009

Meeting called to order by Elizabeth Garber, 5:11 pm.

In Attendance:

Elizabeth Garber, President

Kathryn Brooks, Vice-President

Lisa Rivoir, Secretary

Sarah Arriaga, Treasurer

Chris Magee, Webmaster

Alexandra Myers, Fundraising Chair 
I.
New Orleans trip arrangements

After the informational meeting on Tuesday, 8 people were confirmed for the trip; another person was a maybe. Kathryn will book the hotel rooms on Friday. The group will depart from the iSchool immediately after the capstone poster session. Elizabeth will send an email to attendees next week to finalize pick-up arrangements (at iSchool or other address).

II.
Archives Week contacting

With the theme selected, it is time to start contacting potential speakers. Kathryn will contact AHC to find out which weekend in October they would prefer. By next Wednesday, Chris will begin drafting a letter to contacts for the board to edit. Lisa will email the iSchool/the chapter to announce the selected theme, and post an announcement on the bulletin board. 

III.
Student chapter poster

Alexandra, Lisa, and Tami are planning to be in Austin this summer; they will be in charge of physically creating the poster. The board briefly discussed the topic of the poster, Archives Week 2008 and visited the AW08 website. Elizabeth will email the board the poster proposal and the information that she has about AW08. 

Chris will check on the SAA wiki account; the board can start a new page for AW09. He will also launch the new redesigned website in the beginning of the summer. 

IV.
Student Housing for SAA Annual Meeting

Sarah and Alexandra collected some information about inexpensive accommodations in Austin. The board reviewed some of these options. Sarah and Alexandra will combine these and Elizabeth will email the list to the national SAA student listserv.

V.
Student chapter survey

The board viewed and edited the narrative to accompany the results of the student chapter survey. Elizabeth emailed the information to the SAA contact.

VI. 
Treasurer’s Report

Sarah paid the SALD registration fee, and SAA-UT is listed as an active group. The board viewed the SAA-UT directory listing and found multiple spelling errors in the organization description. The board can email the Dean of Students at some point to update the text. 

Sarah and Alexandra are working on a funding form for Archives Week that is due in May. The form requires some additional information about the event, such as the official title, that will need to be settled. They will bring the in-progress forms to the next board meeting for the board to go over.

Sarah passed around a price list of the Office Depot supplies that the board discussed previously. The board members discussed what items to reduce/eliminate (such as pushpins, cardstock, and markers) to meet the $50 budget. 

The next board meeting will be held Wednesday May 6, 2009 at 5pm. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:42 pm. 

